
Office of the Executive Director of Public Services
P.O. Box 32 * 2630 Ave. A * Rosenberg, Texas 77471

E-mail: rcalzoncin@rosenbergtx.gov * Main: (832) 595-3591 

October 9, 2020

Re: Water Sample Results  

On Thursday, October 8, 2020, the City of Rosenberg received results from water samples collected 
from the Brazosport Water Authority surface water supply entry point at Water Plant 8 and various 
locations throughout the city’s water distribution system.  The results did not detect any of the 
Naegleria Fowleri amoeba from any of the samples.  With this additional level of assurance, the City 
of Rosenberg will begin reintroducing treated surface water back into the water distribution system 
today.  

Should you require additional information, please contact me at (832) 595-3591. 

Sincerely,

Rigo Calzoncin
Executive Director of Public Services

RC

attach: Test results

xc: John Maresh, City Manager

Heriberto DeLeon, Utility Director
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